
Notice For Special Entrance Examination Applicants 

 

 

Paragraph VII of the notice published on February 4, 2024 “Sri Lanka 

Law College Special Entrance Examination” is amended as follows; 

“In addition to fulfilling the requirements set out in paragraphs I-VI 

above, the applicant shall submit a letter confirming that the applicant is 

eligible to practice as a legal practitioner in the relevant Jurisdiction 

where the degree has been awarded.  

 

Such letter should be issued by the relevant authority competent to 

admit legal practitioners to practice law in the relevant jurisdiction. 

Further such letter should be addressed to the Principal, Sri Lanka Law 

College and the full name of the applicant and the student registration 

number shall be mentioned in such letter.  

 

Alternatively, the degree-awarding institution in the relevant jurisdiction 

could issue a letter confirming that the applicant (complete name and 

student registration number required) is qualified to practice law in that 

jurisdiction. This confirmation would be based on the applicant's 

completion of a law degree from that institution, as well as proof from 

the competent authority that the degree the applicant obtained is 

recognized for the purpose of admitting legal practitioners in that 

jurisdiction.” 

 

 

Principal 

Sri Lanka Law College 

20.03.2024  


